
To whom it may concern,

I am a landowner. I have the right to place supplemental feed out anytime, anywhere and any
amount on my land.
This fall we had camera’s up and it made me sad that the deer could not find food. I cannot
imagine what they have gone through this winter finding food.
I STRONGLY support HB 1151.
Lenyce Simmons


